
1 
 

WILDFLOWER LGA MEETING MINUTES 

June 11, 2020  
 

The meeting was called to order by the LGA President Jill Marangoni at 1:08 PM. 
 
1. Welcome – Jill welcomed everyone back to our Monthly Meetings.  Due to the Covid-19 outbreak, 

our monthly meetings had been suspended since March 12th.   We welcomed back longtime club 
members Sue Fetherman and Laura Roasa.  

 
2.   Approval of Minutes: 

The minutes from the March 12, 2020 meeting were approved. 
 

3.    Treasurer’s Report – Donna Childress 
Per Donna:  To date, we have not received LGA dues from the club.  The current balance in the 
account is $2,715.64. We have approximately $2,600 in dues to receive. We have collected a total 
of $125 for Hole-In-One funds, $640 in Playday funds and $107.12 for Putts. 
 

 Hospitality Report – Joan Ray  
Joan did not have anything new to report but did request an updated LGA roster.   
 

5. Playday Chair Report: - Vickie Harris 
Per Vickie, we will continue to refrain from turning in score cards.  All players are asked to record 
scores, putts and other stats on the Score Sheet.  Amy is using the Score Sheet to record and update 
player’s information for year-end.  The Score Sheet will be kept behind the desk in the Pro Shop. 

  
6. Club Championship Results – Jill Marangoni 
 Gross Winners:       Net Winners 
 1st - Darla Beatty (Club Champion)   1st – Jill Marangoni (Net Club Champion) 
 2nd – Annette Romero      2nd – Renee Genre 
 3rd – Anne Wainwright     3rd – Amy Thomison 
  

The results and photos are posted on the LGA website. 
 
7. Upcoming Events discussion: 

-  The Sadie Hawkins and Solheim tournaments rescheduled dates are currently in discussions for 
the fall, however, no dates have been confirmed.  Jill will update the LGA when confirmed dates and 
information have been determined.  
-    CTLG Update; Per Jill, the 3 cancelled tournaments to date have not been rescheduled.  As of 
today, she has not received any current or updated information. 
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8. New Business 
- Club Update – Brad Nelson was due to speak at today’s meeting but was out of town and not 

present.  Jill spoke with Sam and was informed that changes are coming concerning golf carts.  
Players will be asked to pair up on the carts.  There will be an option to ride solo but an additional 
cart fee will be assessed.   There will be changes concerning online tee time reservations.  It will be 
a requirement to include all players and TBD will not be allowed.  She has not received the effective 
date of these changes.   Brad has agreed to meet with the LGA to discuss these changes and start 
dates. 

  
9. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:27 pm by Jill Marangoni.  The next LGA meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, July 9th following play. 

  
Minutes submitted by: Josie Wheeler 

 Approved by:   Jill Marangoni 
  


